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CITY OF PORTLAND

July 9, 1999

Reverend Harry Boyle
476 Summit St.
Portland, ME 04103

Re: Permit #981412

Dear Rev. Boyle,

In response to your request to extend your permit from 1 to 5 years, The City’s Building Code expires
permits after 6 months if no work takes place. When you are ready to proceed, you must apply for a new permit.
I have attached a copy of the Ordinance for your convenience.

Sincerely,

Mike Nugent
Manager of Inspection Services


